
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD NEWS AT  
FIRST ENGLISH 
LUTHERAN CHURCH 
| APRIL 2024 | 

FIRST COMMUNION 

ZION 
This month we began our 
first joint meetings with Zion 
Lutheran Church with a goal 
to work and grow together. 

JUST FOR THE 
LOVE OF IT 
The supper was a great 
success. Thanks to your 
faithful giving and service, 
we were able to physically 
and spiritually feed over 100 
people a delicious meal.  

YOUTH TRIP 
SUPPORT  
Your generosity has allowed 
us to reach 85% of the 
student’s travel needs. 
Keep up the great work!  

Nineteen first-third graders received their first 
communion on Maundy Thursday. This service 
was the perfect time to celebrate this significant 
step in these young peoples’ faith journey. The 
church was full of family and friends who were 
able to share this moment. Because of your 
giving and support, we are blessed with a 
growing youth program. Together, we can do 
great things. 

We are created to be! 


